BUSBRIDGE JUNIOR SCHOOL FRIENDS SPONSORED
“BOUNCE FOR BOATY”

Friday 31st MARCH 2017

Dear Parents and Carers ﬂ,'ffa,{d ot

'Bounce for Boaty'
We would like to raise money for a boat themed climbing frame for the playground to be installed
over the summer break 2017 through a sponsored "bouncy castle bounce" event.

It will take place the last morning of term on Friday 31% March in the school hall.

The idea is that each child will spend ONE minute on a bouncy castle. They will be asked to see how
many 'bounces' they can achieve during this time - each bounce will be recorded on their sponsorship
form and will help raise money for the school. The children will be closely monitored at all times.

Sponsorship
Please find the sponsorship form attached. We would be grateful if sponsorship forms could be
returned to the child’s class teacher by Monday 27th March to allow time for them to be collated.

HELP!!

If anyone is DBS certified and able to offer their assistance on the day of Friday 31st March -
between 8:45 and 12:30 hours, we would very much welcome your support. If you could let Jo
Goodchild, Pippa Hanson or Kimmy Ramelli (Class Reps for 4W) know if you are able to assist and for
how long, that would be super! Please contact josephinegoodchild@hotmail.co.uk. Time slots are
listed below, alternatively please feel free to volunteer support for the whole event - it really is a lot
of fun!

8:45 — 9:45
9:45 — 10:45
10:45 - 11:45
11:45-12:30

There will be two bouncy castles and we will need at least 3-4 parents per bouncy castle to ensure
that the event is run efficiently and safely.

**Qpt Out**

Please notify the school office if you DO NOT wish your child to participate in this fundraising

event. Please be aware that your child will automatically be included unless you specifically notify the
school otherwise.

Please feel free to email us - we look forward to hearing from you!

Thanks — Jo Goodchild, Pippa Hanson and Kim Ramelli (Class Reps for 4W)
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